
Kristen Brown 
 
I am appalled that the Moneta project is being considered while not protecting the Class 1 rivers
that will be impacted. We do need jobs and sources of energy in Wyoming, but we also need to be
able to drink and recreate in clean water. I am urging you to analyze options that do not impact our
surface waters. It's time to develop a proposal that protects the quality of our water now and in the
future.
 


